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David Warman

From: Jane Wakeham <jwakeham@wslaw.co.uk>
Sent: 15 July 2020 11:18
To: David Warman
Subject: FW: Rother Valley Railway - material provided to HE

 
Good morning David 
  
Thank you for your email. I hope you are well.  
  
I understand that regular meetings are being held between HE and the RVR team, which have been drilling 
down into the detail of those elements of the proposed scheme that affect the A21. 
  
The sharing of draft technical material that is subject to ongoing discussion would be premature at this 
stage. It  has potential to complicate and delay the resolution of what are essentially detailed engineering and 
SRN issues. 
  
I am instructed that material resulting from the meetings will be shared more widely – as a package - once HE 
has everything it has asked for in a final form. The RVR team is working hard to develop the detailed additional 
information requested by HE, and hope that this will be finalised within a matter of weeks. 
  
It is recognised that any progress in discussions with HE will need to be shared with your client before proofs of 
evidence are finalised. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Jane 
  
  

 
                                   
  
  
  
  

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
From: David Warman [mailto:David@RichardMax.co.uk]  
Sent: 13 July 2020 17:31 
To: Jane Wakeham 
Subject: Rother Valley Railway 
  
This message originated outside Winckworth Sherwood 

Jane Wakeham 
Partner 
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Dear Jane 
  
Further to our recent e-mails, we have seen and are considering the correspondence between you and the 
Inspector. 
  
On a separate matter our clients understand that your clients are engaged in ongoing discussions with Highways 
England.  We understand from Highways England that additional technical material has been provided by your 
clients to Highways England in response to their objection.   
  
You will recall that at the Pre-Inquiry Meeting, Paul Brown QC requested that we are kept informed of discussions 
between parties and provided with copies of any additional material prepared at the earliest opportunity.    The 
early sharing of material was strongly encouraged by the Inspector. 
  
Against this background we would therefore be grateful if you would kindly provide copies of the additional material 
provided to Highways England. 
  
Kind regards 
  
David 
  

 
  
87 Chancery Lane 
London 
WC2A 1ET  
Tel:  +44 (0)20 7240 2400  
Mob: 07729113312 
  
www.richardmax.co.uk 
  
In response to the current Government guidance regarding the Coronavirus (COVID-19), we are working remotely from home and our physical office is 
closed. We will be sending out correspondence by email only and would ask that you contact us by telephone or email and send correspondence and 
documentation by email only. Meetings can be arranged virtually. During this period we will be accepting service of proceedings sent by email. 
  
This e-mail and any attachments is confidential and may be legally privileged. If you have received this e-mail and you are not a named addressee, please inform Richard Max & Co on 020 7240 
2400 and then delete it from your system. If you are not a named addressee you must not use, disclose, distribute, copy, print or rely on this e-mail. Although Richard Max & Co routinely screens for 
viruses, we cannot be held responsible for any viruses or other material transmitted with or as part of this email without our knowledge. Richard Max & Co is the trading name of Richard Max & Co 
LLP a limited liability partnership authorised and regulated by the Solicitors Regulation Authority SRA Number 508299.   The LLP is registered in England under registration number OC343767. Its 
Registered Office is at 87 Chancery Lane, London, WC2A 1ET. The Members of the LLP are Richard Max and David Warman.   
  
 
 

Winckworth Sherwood Business Continuity Statement in response 
to COVID-19  
 
Cyber Crime Alert  
Emails can be scammed. Please do not rely on email notification of bank account changes without direct 
oral confirmation from a trusted source.  
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